
 

This Spring term we’re learning about… 

English—Ice Palace by Robert Swindells and 

King of the Sky by Nicola Davies. 

Maths—Multiplication and division, Length and 

Perimeter and Fractions. 

History—What were the Romans doing in  

Britain? 

Geography– Why do some Earthquake cause more 

damage than others? 

Science– Forces: Friction and Magnets. Light and 

Shadows  

PE– Football and Yoga  

After School Enrichment Club 

The after School Enrichment Club  will focus on 

Shadow Puppets. The club will take place each       

Tuesday.  

Enrichment finishes at 4pm, please collect your 

child promptly. 

Please feel free to come and see us, or         

contact us via class dojo. 

Mrs McAdam and Mrs Kainth 

The School Day 

Year 3 children will be allowed into the classroom 

from 8:30am and leave school at 3:10pm.  

Welcome Back! 

We hope you all had a lovely Christmas and you 

are excited for the new year. 

PE Kit 

Thank you to everyone for making sure your 

child has the appropriate PE kit and footwear on 

P.E. days. Please ensure earrings are removed    

before school. 

The school uniform for PE consists of: 

 Black tracksuit bottoms/red shorts. 

 White t shirt  

 Black sweatshirt/hoodie or school jumper. 

Important Days of the Week... 

 Year 3  P.E is on a Tuesday afternoon.  

Homework will be given out on a  Friday and 

will be due in the following Friday.  

Spellings will be sent out on a Friday with 

homework and children will have a spelling test 

each Thursday.    

Reminders: 

Children should be reading  daily. Reading 

books will be sent home and changed at school 

weekly.  Please send your child with their  

reading book each day in their school book bag .  

Please ensure that your child brings a water bot-

tle with water in only.  Any clothing or lunch 

boxes, bags, bottles should be  labelled clearly.   

Jewellery/watches are not allowed in school. 

When collecting your child at the end of the 

school day please ensure that member of staff 

has seen your child leave. Please do not call them 

from the office gate.  


